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COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA

August 11, 2008
To Whom It May Concern:

As the District Representative for Fifth District Supervisor Joseph Centeno in
Santa Barbara County, it has been our pleasure to provide guidance

and assistance to members of the Yotocoyote Festival team in their efforts
to obtain County approvals and permits.

Please accept this letter of recommendation and support for their continued
efforts.

As a representative of the 5" District which includes the Cuyama Valley, we look
forward to seeing the festival "on the ground" —- and believe that it can serve as a
catalyst for investment in, and the revitalization of, Cuyama Valley.

Do not hesitate to contact me directly if you would like to discuss our support of
the festival in greater detail.

Sincerely,

Wh o/ -
JM Mﬂdp
Gilbert “Gil” Armijo

511 E. Lakeside Pkwy., Ste. 141 - Santa Maria, CA 93455 - (805) 346-8400 - (805) 346-8404-fax



